
 
 

Motorola Mobility LLC 
222 W. Merchandize Mart Plaza, Chicago Il US 

www.motorola.com 

 

Date: January 23, 2024 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Please be notified that I, Jeff Narducci, have designated Keny Xu of SGS-CSTC Standards Technical 

Services Co., Ltd. and Lin Biaochun of Motorola Mobility LLC as the persons being responsible for 

this project and to sign the form 731 and other documentation. 

 

Any and all acts carried out in their professional capacity by Keny Xu of SGS-CSTC Standards 

Technical Services Co., Ltd. and Lin Biaochun of Motorola Mobility LLC in connection with all 

processes required for FCC approval and any communication needed with the national authority, 

shall have the same legal authority as acts on our own behalf. 

 

We further certify that neither the applicant nor any party to this application, as defined in 47 CFR 

Ch. 1.2002 (b), is subject to a denial to Federal benefits, that include FCC benefits, pursuant to 

section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1998, 21 U.S.C. 862. 

 

Where our agent signs the application for certification on our behalf, I acknowledge that all 

responsibility for complying with the terms and conditions for Certification, as specified by SGS 

North America, Inc., still resides with Motorola Mobility LLC 

 

This authorization is limited to the following product, and shall remain in place until completion 

of the certification, or until revoked, whichever is earlier:  

 
FCC ID: IHDT6AB2 

 

If you have any acknowledgement and response, please send it to SGS-CSTC Standards Technical 

Services Co., Ltd. directly. 

 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

                            

Jeff Narducci 

Director, Global Regulatory Compliance 

narducci@motorola.com 


